Village of Salado
Special Meeting of Board of Aldermen
Salado Municipal Building
301 N. Stagecoach
Salado, Texas
June 15, 2022 – 5:00 p.m.

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Salado, Texas met for the purpose of participating in a tour of planned developments within the corporate limits of the Village of Salado and its E-T-J on on Wednesday, June 15, 2022.

Those present were: Mayor Michael Coggin, Mayor Pro-tem Rodney Bell, and Aldermen Paul Cox, John Cole, and D. Jasen Graham.

Staff Present: Village Administrator Don Ferguson

Members of the Village of Salado Board of Aldermen attended the special meeting for the purpose of participating in a tour of planned developments. No action was taken during the tour that began at 5:00 p.m. and ended at 6:30 p.m.

APPROVED on July 21, 2022:

Michael Coggin, Mayor

ATTEST:

Cara McPartland. City Secretary